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The methanol produced by this project would be shipped overseas to be used/burned as fuel or to
make plastics. Both of which we don't need more of polluting our environment.

The State of Washington is trying to move towards a clean energy economy and this project would
greatly undercut that attempt.

NWIW lied to local and state regulators and they claimed the millions of tons of methanol produced
each year would not be combusted as fuel. They then told investors about the potential for the use

of the methanol for fuel.

We should be moving away from fracked gas, not embracing it. This project would use more
fracked gas than all of Washington's gas-fired power plants, combined.

We have been lied to and this is a dirty, dangerous climate changing pollution producing project.



